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The worldwide NAND flash memory will see a 14% fall in revenue to $12 billion in 2008, down
from $13.9 billion in 2007, predicts iSuppli. This year would be the first time ever WW NAND
flash revenue declined on an annual basis. 

And next year will be the second time as global NAND flash memory will decline by another
15% in value. Driving prices down are retailers as nearly 80% of the chips sold each year end
up in personal media players, storage cards and USB flash drives. 

Go Flash Memory Remembers Better Times 
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http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=1008760213&amp;msgid=4087267&amp;act=HBET&amp;c=35001&amp;admin=0&amp;destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.informationweek.com%2Fnews%2Fhardware%2Fprocessors%2FshowArticle.jhtml%3FarticleID%3D211800604

